
Closure of Student Mentoring Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Mentors/Students/Participants], 

We are writing to inform you that the Student Mentoring Program for this academic year has 

officially come to a close. We would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of 

you for your participation and dedication throughout the program. 

The mentoring sessions have provided valuable experiences, fostering growth and development 

among both mentors and mentees. We hope that the relationships built during this time will 

continue beyond the program. 

As we conclude this year's activities, we encourage you to share your feedback and experiences. 

Your insights are essential for the improvement of future programs. 

Thank you once again for your commitment and enthusiasm. We look forward to seeing the 

continued success of our mentoring relationships. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 


